From: 38 Derby Junctions To:

Subject: A38 Road Works 2021-2025

Date: 12 March 2020 08:26:09

Dear Sir or Madam

Cc:

I wish to express my deep and serious concerns regarding the above work.

I am a resident , retired Headteacher and a member of the

Yet again at our meeting last evening, details emerge about the severe disruption and anxiety this will cause. We already have major issues in the village and in Derby with traffic. Speeding, rat running, parking and the sheer volume of traffic which continues to grow.

These problems will be exacerbated both in the immediate and distance future.

During the work the problems are obvious with increased rat running, conjection and environmental damage. Access to the hospital, university and homes will be severely impaired.

The completion of the work will see increased traffic and pollution and will most definitely not comply with environmental targets as set by the government.

The work is unnecessary, destructive, badly thought out and it has taken into account the local area.

Please would you have regard for these concerns and reconsider this disastrous proposal

Yours sincerely

Susan Genda (Mrs)

Sent from my iPad